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1. Diane Tsao

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Ridgecrest

4. dianetsao@yahoo.com

5. 03/23/2015

6. 145th station sub area zoning

7. I'm a resident of Ridgecrest in the area that will be affected by the 145th light rail substation
 rezoning. I want to write and say that I am in SUPPORT of rezoning to a higher density. I prefer
 Alternative #3-compact community plan. I believe that Shoreline will continue to grow in size and
 attract more people who want to move here because it is a great place to live. I believe that we
 have to embrace changes like the light rail station and plan for the future rather than opposing
 change to the status quo. I realize it will have a huge impact on my neighborhood but I see it as a
 positive one. I feel that increasing the housing density strategically in areas that are close to major
 transportation corridors, is a necessary sacrifice in keeping other neighborhoods intact and it only
 makes sense that it should be done in areas that are within walking distance to the planned
 stations.

8. (○) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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